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TO: All Branches  
For Information of Members of Command Executive Council 

Emily Yuan, CPA, BC/Yukon Command Controller 

Deadline for Poppy Orders is September 1st  

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

Memo 48.25 

Comrades, 

As we approach the deadline, we would like to remind Branches to place your orders for 
Promotional Materials, Poppy, and Wreath supplies by September 1, 2025. 

Order Submission: 
Please submit your order forms promptly to info@legionbcyukon.ca to ensure timely delivery. 

Guaranteed Delivery: 
Orders submitted after the deadline may not be guaranteed on-time delivery for the Poppy 
Campaign. 

Resources Available: 
Attached to this memo are: 

• Supply lists and prices
• Catalogues
• Order forms (initially shared in Memo #37.25)

For any assistance, please contact us at info@legionbcyukon.ca, or 604-575-8840. 

Thank you for your commitment and dedication to our cause. Together, we can make this year’s 
campaign a great success. 

Regards, 

Emily Yuan, CPA 
BC/Yukon Command Controller 
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